Dear Parents,

Hope you are all keeping well and enjoying the sunshine we are having at the moment.

As we are unfortunately unable to return to school as normal for the summer term due to the current situation, I have prepared a grid of activities to complete at home for each week. I have put a mixture of activities to represent the different areas of learning in EYFS. Each week you will get a new grid of activities to work through.

Alongside this I have also created a grid of activities for our theme 'The Very Hungry Caterpillar'. If we had been in school, this is what we would have been learning about. This theme is to last for three weeks, and you can dip in to activities at different times. Please feel free as well to think of your own ideas about The Very Hungry Caterpillar.

As suggested in the original pack sent out on the 20^{th} March, there are regular things which the children will really benefit from completing each week day. These include:

- Writing their full name
- Writing some key words from memory
- Recognising and ordering numbers to 20
- Writing some numbers to develop formation
- Listening to a story
- Reading a story (Oxford Owl have put reading books online for free for children to use)
- A short phonics session (Mr Mc is releasing an online phonics session each week day on YouTube).
- Physical exercise (Joe Wicks PE workout is great)

For some of the above things listed, I have suggested to use a resource off the internet. I have created a grid of different websites with direct links to them to help you.

Twinkl has also made lots of its resources available for free to support parents at home. Although some of these need to be printed out, there any many ideas on there which could be drawn onto paper instead. There are also lists on there

of so many activities that you can complete either with your child or they can work on independently.

Please take photos of things that your child completes and send to our phase email - eyfs@zetland.org.uk. I would love to see some more photos of children's learning through this! We also thought that the children could make their own pic collages (you can download the app for free) and then the pic collage could be emailed over.

Hope you are all keeping safe. I am thinking of you and we are missing seeing everyone at school.

Take care

Mrs Fellows